## 1969 - 75 Reunion a Resounding Success!

The 1969 - 75 Reunion was held on Saturday, September 20, 2025, at the Black Ivy, just down Alvanay Terrace from the old school gates. After some serious detective work—and invaluable help from Fiona at the JGHS Trust—we managed to gather 43 former pupils!



It was a fantastic afternoon. As soon as people arrived, the volume rose with a tidal wave of stories and laughter. Honestly, I don't think anyone heard the soundtrack to the slideshow over all the joyous noise!





Conversations were wide-ranging, covering everything from memorable teachers and curricular adventures to fond memories of classmates who couldn't be there or are no longer with us.

Everyone had a great time and is already looking forward to the next gathering.

Want to join the fun next time? We'd love to add to our numbers! If you were part of the '69 to '75 cohort, please get in touch at <u>jghs69to75@gmail.com</u>. I'll happily add your name to our database.

Chris Watt
Photography | Film | CAA Approved
UAV Operator
M: 07887 554 193
0: 0131 660 0351
E: chris@chriswatt.com
W: www.chriswatt.com
Twitter: chriswatthotography
Instagram: chriswatthohotography

Elaine Mack (Sinclair)